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Fairburn City Council Approves $84 Million Budget for FY2025, Paving the Way for Growth and  
Vital Improvements 

 
Fairburn, GA — September 9, 2024 — The City of Fairburn is pleased to announce the approval of the Fiscal 
Year (FY) 2025 budget, totaling $84,238,240. This year's budget consists of $36,525,488 in general funds and 
$47,712,752 in other funds, representing the city's ongoing commitment to the efficient use of resources and the 
continued enhancement of services and infrastructure. 
 
The FY2025 budget was designed to ensure Fairburn’s continued growth while maintaining a strong focus on fiscal 
responsibility. Key investments will be made in public safety, infrastructure improvements, pedestrian 
improvements, and community engagement programs. This budget reflects the City's strategic priorities to 
strengthen core services, promote economic vitality, and support the well-being of its residents. 
 
Mayor Mario B. Avery praised the collaborative efforts that led to the budget’s approval, stating, "This budget 
represents our commitment to building a better Fairburn for all. It reflects our vision to continue investing in the 
safety, prosperity, and quality of life for every resident, while positioning our city for future growth." 
 
City Administrator Tony M. Phillips highlighted the balanced approach taken to address both current needs and 
long-term priorities: “Our FY2025 budget was carefully crafted to meet the needs of today while planning for 
tomorrow. By making thoughtful investments in our infrastructure and services, we are ensuring that Fairburn 
continues to be a vibrant and thriving community.” 
 
The approved budget includes significant allocations for pedestrian improvements, public safety complex, and 
secondary Duncan Park access road, along with continued support for programs that benefit residents of all ages. 
 
For more information about the FY2025 budget for the City of Fairburn, please visit the city’s website at 
www.fairburn.com. 
 
 

### 
 

About the City of Fairburn: 
The City of Fairburn, "Situated to Succeed," is a vibrant and thriving community located in the heart of southern 
Fulton County, Georgia, boasting a rich historical legacy. Dedicated to fostering a high quality of life, Fairburn is 
committed to sustainable development, economic vitality, and inclusive community engagement. With a focus on 
innovation and growth, Fairburn continuously strives to enhance the well-being of its residents while preserving its 
unique character and charm. Discover more about Fairburn's initiatives and community spirit at www.fairburn.com. 

http://www.fairburn.com/

